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Show 
Your 
Spots 

 

 

 

Friday 17th November 
 

Next Friday is Children in Need Day so we want everyone in school to ditch 

their uniforms for the day and come to school wearing spots as part of our 

‘Spotacular’ event to raise money for Children in Need. Please support this 

event by bringing in £1 for Children in Need. 

 

Whether your child simply wears spotty socks or comes to schools covered in 

spots, we look forward to supporting this worthwhile charity.  
 

 

 

Busy Bees for week beginning Monday, 13th November. 

• Monday P1-3 – 2.00-3.00pm 

• Wednesday Little Linguistics Club – 3.00-4.00pm 

• Thursday Indoor Games Club – 3.00-4.00pm 

• Friday P1-3 – 2.00-3.00pm 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Please remember that next week is the final week of the consultation period. Thank you 

to everyone who has already made their response and please, please take your 

opportunity to have your voice heard on this important issue for our children, our staff, 

our school and our community. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Consultation 



     PARENT AND TOT!      

 

       Get ready for an unforgettable Tuesday treat on November 14th, as we 

welcome the esteemed Deputy Permanent Secretary Ronnie Armour to our 

Parent and Tot group!      Let's give him a "toddler welcome" he won't forget! 

        

 

      Plus, prepare to be dazzled by the "harvest-tastic" performance from the 

talented pupils of Balnamore Primary School!               

 

But wait, there's more!       Toddlers attending our Parent and Tot group on 

November 14th will receive a FREE voucher for a Christmas Build-A-Bear!         

         

 

         Mark your calendars for 10 am at Balnamore PS! See you there!        
 

 

 



 
 

What a fabulous Outdoor Learning Day we all had on Thursday. 

 

 
 

 

Balnamore Primary 

School 



 

 
 

 



 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 



 
 



 
Monday 13th November • Busy Bees 2.00-3.00pm (P1-3) 

 

Tuesday 14th November • Assembly 

• Visit from DENI Deputy Permanent Sec. 

 

Wednesday 15th November • Construction Club 3.00-4.00pm   

 

Thursday 16th November • Indoor Games Club 3.00-4.00pm 

 

Friday 17th November • Children In Need  - Non Uniform Day 

• Busy Bees 2.00-3.00pm (P1-3) 

 
 

 

 

If there is anything I can help you with, then please do not hesitate to contact 

the school office on 028 2766 4564 or email me at smulligan569@c2ken.net  

 

Final Comment 

 

Thank you for all your help and support this Half 

Term. Thank you to all our staff and children for all 

the hard work to make Balnamore Primary a happy 

place to be each day. I wish you all a very safe and 

happy, Half Term break. 

 

S.W.J. Mulligan 
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